STATE OF FLORIDA

Office of the Governor

THE CAPITOL
TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-0001

; www.flgov.com
lgg{fESPf?N%ﬂ 850-488-7146
R 850-487-0801 fax
July 31, 2014

Mr. Barry Gilway
Executive Director

Citizens Property Insurance
7215 Financial Way
Jacksonville, FL. 32256

Dear Mr. Gilway:

Governor Scott previously called on Citizens board members to change their travel
policy so it prohibited international travel and permitted only essential employees to
attend board meetings. Recent media stories report that not only have these requests
been rebuffed, but Citizens board members have continued international travel,
sometimes at excessive costs to the state taxpayers.

As such, I respectfully request you to appear at the August 19, 2014 meeting of the
Florida Cabinet to discuss the current travel policies in place for members of the
Citizens board of directors and senior staff. Governor Scott is specifically interested in
hearing more about the purpose of multiple international trips and to learn more about
why Citizens believes these trips are necessary for board members to successfully fulfill
their duties.

Sincerely,

Z—_

Karl Rasmussen
Director of Cabinet Affairs



